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NEWSLETTER

CONNECT WITH YOUR COMMUNITY

STUDENT SPOTLIGHT: Madi Nelson

LINDENWOOD STUDENT GOVERNMENT

DID YOU KNOW?
The oldest and most celebrated building on campus is
Sibley Hall. It was named after Mary Easton Sibley and
Major George C. Sibley, who founded Lindenwood. This
building replaced the original log cabin structure and is
also registered in the National Register of Historic Sites.

November
2023

“I’m Madi Nelson and I am a senior BFA Musical Theatre major with minors in Dance and Dance Studio
Management! I am originally from Minneapolis, MN, and I plan to return there after graduation in May.
Throughout my time here at Lindenwood, I’ve had the opportunity to be a part of multiple student
organizations. I have been a member of Delta Zeta since my freshman year, and I have been on our
executive board for two years as Vice President of Membership and Vice President of Philanthropy! I am
also the President of Lindenwood Collegiate Democrats and the Secretary for Order of Omega. I am also
a part of Lindenwood’s Honors Academy, Alpha Psi Omega, NSLS, and the Alpha Chi Honors Society. I
have loved being so involved on Lindenwood’s campus, and it has helped me strengthen my leadership
skills and has broadened my social circle to all kinds of students. Apart from my involvement with
student organizations, I also work at the LARC as a Library Administrative Assistant. In my free time, you
will most likely find me in J Schei or the LARC with my service animal, Willow!”

-Madi Nelson

The Delta Zeta Sorority was first founded in 1902 at Miami University in Oxford, Ohio. The
Omicron Omicron chapter of Delta Zeta was established at Lindenwood in 1992, making them
the longest-standing sorority on campus! Delta Zeta thrives off of sisterhood, academic
excellence, and philanthropy. Their national cause is Hearing and Speech, to which they donate to
The Starkey Hearing Foundation and The American Society for Deaf Children. They are also
partnered with a national service project called, SeriousFun Children’s Network which provides
summer camps and year-long services to children with serious illnesses. They do a variety of
philanthropic events throughout the year such as Big Man on Campus and community service
projects with Feed My Starving Children and Strong Tower Haiti. They are also a social
organization, thus they partner with Greek organizations and other student organizations on
campus for events like socials, Homecoming, and Greek Week!

ORGANIZATION SPOTLIGHT: Delta Zeta

Lindenwood Library Services #HatNotHate
Crisis Nursery Saint Louis: Volunteer Opportunities
Saint Charles City-County Library: Volunteer Opportunities
First Capitol Lions Club of Saint Charles, MO: Volunteer
Opportunities
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LINDENWOOD STUDENT GOVERNMENT

“Success usually comes to those who are too busy looking for it.”
— Henry David Thoreau

EXCITING UPCOMING EVENTS

NOVEMBER GENERAL ASSEMBLY MEETINGS

STORIES FROM THE ARCHIVES

NEWSLETTER NOVEMBER 2023

PROFESSOR SPOTLIGHT: Dr. Stephanie Afful 
Dr. Afful has been a psychology professor for 10 years at Lindenwood. She teaches courses on Social
Psychology, Motivation & Emotion, Human Sexuality, and Health Psychology. She is also the faculty co-
sponsor of Lindenwood's chapter of Psi Chi, the international psychology honor society. Dr. Afful noted
that her favorite activities are conducting research with students, traveling to present research with
students in fun places like Chicago, Paris, and Brussels, and accompanying students on a study abroad trip
to London and Paris!

“Did you know that Lindenwood was one of the first
places in the State of Missouri to own a telephone?
According to the 1883 college catalog, Lindenwood
had its own telephone connection to St. Louis. This
was just 7 years after Alexander Graham Bell
patented his invention in the United States.”

-Paul Huffman

Monday, November 6, 2023: Favorite Sport Team and Canned Food Drive (Theme)
Monday, November 20, 2023: Pajamas (Theme)

Thursday, November 2, 2023: Homecoming: Lip Sync
Friday, November 3, 2023: Homecoming Bonfire
Saturday, November 4, 2023: Homecoming Parade
Thursday, November 9, 2023: Date-A-Delt
Friday, 10 November, 2023: CAB Harvest Festival
Sunday, November 12, 2023: Jingle Bell Run
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